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EVENTS 

Dog Licenses are due on March 

31st.  Cost is $15 for a spayed or 

neutered dog or $25 if they are 

not.  A clinic sponsored by the 

Grantsville Police Dept. and the 

Grantsville FFA program will be 

March 26th from 5:00pm until 

7:00pm at the Grantsville Fire  

Station (26th North Center).    

Rabies shots will be available 

from Dr. Gowans (cash or check 

only).  A current rabies shot is a 

requirement for licensing your 

dog. 

We would like to remind our    

residents of the city code that 

does not allow private improve-

ments to streets and sidewalks.  

This is to protect the infrastruc-

ture of the city.  Please refer to 

city code 17-1-6 Private Improve-

ments To Streets And Sidewalks 

to review the entire code. 

It shall be unlawful for any person 

to make any improvements, 

changes or obstructions to city 

streets, rights-of-way, or side-

walks without first making appli-

cation to and receiving written 

approval from the city.  Any    

person who has made changes to 

city streets, sidewalks without  

approval, shall immediately     

restore the street, or sidewalk to 

its original condition. 

REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

You will soon be receiving the  

2020 Census Survey Form.  It 

will be mailed to each home.  If 

you have a post office box, the   

survey will be delivered to your 

home.  Please take the time to 

fill it out.  The survey can be 

done on-line, by phone or mail-

ing it in.  Your information will 

be confidential.  The Grantsville 

Library will help anyone who 

would like to fill out the survey 

on library computers.   

 

Tooele County mailed, all       

registered Republican and           

Democratic voters, a ballot to 

vote for the party’s Presidential      

Candidate.  Returned ballots 

should be postmarked by 

March 2nd or dropped in the 

ballot box at City Hall by 8:00 

p.m. on March 3rd. 

 

Reminder the 136th Annual 

Grantsville  Sociable is March 

14th, 2020.   The theme is 

“Grantsville –City of a Thousand 

Dreams.”  Tickets for the Sociable 

will be available at City Hall and 

Soelbergs, or by Venmo. for $18 

per person, or $20 per person at 

the door.  See the Grantsville So-

ciable Facebook page for more 

information. 

The Children’s Sociable will be  

March 12th.  Family and friends 

can watch at 5:00 p.m. & 7:00 

p.m. in the GHS auditorium.   

Tickets are $2.00 at the door. 

  

*Is your organization seeking a  

donation from Grantsville City?  

Donations are only given during 

the fiscal 2020-2021 year if an  

application has been approved  

by Grantsville City.  Applications 

are due April 1, 2020.  The       

application is on the city website 

www.grantsvilleut.gov. Guidelines 

Congratulations to Grantsville locals, 

Cassie and Anna Bahe. They          

competed in the first ever breakaway 

roping in a major PRCA rodeo at the 

Fort Worth Stock Show & Rodeo 

(FWSSR) in Texas. They competed 

against 56 of the top Breakaway 

Ropers in the Women’s Professional 

Rodeo Association.  Cassie Bahe won 

the event and her sister Anna took 

4th place. This put Cassie in the    

history books as the FWSSR's first 

rodeo breakaway roping champion. 


